
16th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

 
July 17 & 18, 2010 

 
This Week in our Parishes 

 
Saturday, July 17th  
 11:30 am, Grief Support Grp. -  SAS Schoolhouse 
 2:30 pm, Sacrament of Reconciliation - OLMC 
 4:00 pm, Mass – SAS (+Frances Seltzer) 
 
Sunday,  July 18th            Ordinary 16 
 7:00 am, Mass – SAS (L&D Parishioners) 
 8:00 am, SAS Flea Market – SAS Pavilion 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Mary Bunyan) 
 9:30 am, Mass – SAS (+Carl & Bernadette Rush) 
 11:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Beverly Zienda) 
 12:00 pm, Blessing of Cemetery Grotto – OLMC 
 2:00 pm, Secular Franciscan Order – SAUH 
 
Monday,  July 19th     
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Ben LaPerche) 
 10:00 am, Mom’s Group Mtg. – Thurmont Park 
 2:00 pm, Eucharistic Adoration – OLMC 
 8:00 pm, AA Meeting – SAS Upper Hall 
 
Tuesday, July 20th      
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Mary G. & Morris  
         Berstler) 
 6:30 pm, KofC Social Night – OLMC Parish Ctr. 
 
Wednesday, July 21st   
 No Morning Mass 
 
Thursday, July 22nd   
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Carrie, Clayton &  
           Thaddeus Creager) 
 
Friday, July 23rd  
 7:30 am, Morning Prayer - OLMC 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Paul Slavin) 
 
Saturday, July 24th  
 4:00 pm, Mass – SAS (+Roy E. Miller, Janet Miller  
     Pratt & John Ohler) 
 
Sunday,  July 25th            Ordinary 17 
 7:00 am, Mass – SAS (L&D Parishioners) 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Charles Putman) 
 

Sunday,  July 25th            Continued 
     9:30 am, Mass – SAS (+Joe Little) 
 11:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+William Anastasio) 
 12:00 pm, Reception for Fr. Mike – OLMC 

 
17th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 24 & 25 
Scripture Readings for Mass 

First Reading ~ Genesis 18:20-32/111 
Responsorial ~ Ps. 138:1-2,2-3,6-7,7-8 
Second Reading  ~ Colossians 2:12-14 

Gospel  ~  Luke 11:1-13 

 
Our Ministry of Prayer 

Please remember in prayer the intentions written in 
our Book of Prayer located in each Church and the 
Parish Center entrance area.  We also remember 
those persons who have requested prayers through 
the prayer chain. 
 

 Please remember in prayer the following 
parishioners who are homebound: 
 Frances Bittle  Dorothy Burkard 
 Ethel Fitzgerald  Peggy Kauffman 
 Rita Priest   Mary Reckley 
 Elfriede Ridenour  Agatha Sicilia 
 Alice Springer 
 

 Also, please remember the following parishioners 
in prayer: 
 JoAnn Cannada Kathleen Cekic 
 Dick Cool Grace Crotts  
 Denise Ferguson John Fink 
 Brian Gebhart Jimmy Glass  
 Doris Glass Mary Jack  
 Lloydann Kauffman Jeanette Massena 
 Rosemary McDermott Karen Mills  
 Dolores Munafo Tony Newman  
 Mary Reckley Elfrieda Ridenour 
 Diane Shockey Francis Smith 
 Margaret Smith Robert Smith  
 Carroll Wivell Joe Wivell, Sr. 
 Lorraine Wivell 
 

For Prayer Requests 
please call the Parish Office at (301) 447-
2367 or Linda McCauley at (301) 271-7561. 

 
Our next Blood Drive will be 
held on Monday, July 26, 
in Our Lady of Mt. Carmel’s 

Parish Center from 2:00 - 8:00 pm. 
Call Terri Allen at (301) 271-7872 to 

make an appointment.  Walk-ins are also welcome. 

 



Welcome to our  
Newest Members 

Isabella Elizabeth Hanvey, daughter of  
Amanda Miller, Baptized July 16, 2010 

and 

Cara Claire Miller, daughter of  
Mike & Sara Miller, Baptized July 18, 2010 

 

Baptismal Preparation Classes 
Congratulations to all new parents. 

If you are planning to have your baby baptized, 
please contact the parish office to register for the 
baptismal preparation class.  Parents and 
godparents are invited to attend.  The next class will 
be Sunday, September 12, at 1 pm at Saint 
Anthony Shrine in the church.  The class is 
expected to last about one hour.  If you have any 
questions, please call Barbara at the parish office 
(301) 447-2367. 

 

Moms Group 
The St. Anthony and Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
Moms Group is meeting at the Thurmont Park for 
the summer.  Moms and kids come and enjoy some 
play time from 10:00 am until noon on Monday 
mornings.  If you need more info contact Sara Miller 
at miller.sara@gmail.com  

 

ConnecTeen Catholics (CTC) 
 

CTC Night- Saturday, August 7- 5:00 to 7:00 pm 
Join us at SAS Schoolhouse after 4:00 Mass for 
Food, Fun, Faith and Friends! 
 

For information on High School Youth Ministry 
Events or to volunteer contact: 

Lori Carter (301) 271-4050 kpltcarter@comcast.net. 

 
Memorial Flowers 

Would you like the flowers at our 
weekly masses to be in honor of a 
loved one?  If you want to make a 
memorial donation for weekly flowers, 

please contact Diane at the parish office.  We will 
make arrangements to order the flowers unless you 
want to specifically do that.   We have a standing 
order for flowers at Our Lady of Mount Carmel but 
your donation will help defray our costs.  We will 
acknowledge your loved one in the bulletin for that 
week.  If you want a specific date Diane can arrange 
that.  We do not order flowers during Advent or Lent 
due to the nature of the liturgical season. 
 

Peace & Social Justice Committee 
an education and action ministry 

 
July 

 28th    Casseroles for FRM due date 

 

Summer Lunch Program 

It's a community effort!  This summer, the Thurmont 
Ministerium will sponsor a lunch program for our 
school children who are in need.  Free and nutritious 
lunches will be available for the entire summer. The 
lunch site and the funds to finance the program have 
already been secured. Our faith community is 
scheduled to serve the lunches during the week 
of August 2 - 6.   

 

Back to School Supply Drive 
We have been invited to assist Community Agency 
School Services (CASS) with the collection of school 
supplies for students in need in the Catoctin High 
School feeder area.  We have been asked to collect 
the following items from CASS's "wish list":  2 inch 
Binders, 3x5 Index Cards (ruled or unruled), 
Colored Pencils (no crayons, please) and 
Backpacks.  The school supplies may be dropped 
off at the parish office or in the back of the 
churches.  All supplies need to be dropped off no 
later than July 25. 

 
To volunteer or participate in any activities, 
please contact Deacon John Hawkins at 

(301) 271-2194 or JHawkins@archbalt.org. 

 
“This is my commandment: love one another  

as I love you.”      John 15:12 
 
 

* * * * * * * 
 

RCIA Meet & Greet Potluck 
Wednesday, August 11, 6:30 to 9:30 pm 

St. Joseph Parish Hall 
The RCIA team would like to invite any one in 

our parishes who has ever been through RCIA, is 
interested in joining the church or who knows 
someone who may be interested.  This will be a very 
informal get together sharing stories, good company 
and good food. 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
provides an excellent program for adults interested in 
inquiring into the Catholic faith, either to become 
baptized or confirmed in the faith, or to learn more 
about the Catholic faith. 
 



Mother Seton School  
Save the Date: August 29, 2:00 pm 

Kids Helping Kids Bingo  
Prizes will include Zhu Zhu Pets, Webkinz, 
Pokemon, and Sillybandz. All are welcome (young 
and young at heart) to come on out and support the 
Mother Seton School Scholarship Fund.  More 
details to follow on www.mothersetonschool.org. 

 
Camp St. Charles 

Catholic Over-night Summer Camp.  Visit us to 
see how your boys and girls, can experience two fun 
filled weeks at Camp St. Charles for a reasonable 
price.  Each summer, children haven been making 
friends, learning to work together and developing an 
appreciation for Creation while camping out, riding 
horses, working their way through a challenge 
course, trying archery, petting snakes, making 
ceramics, and lots of other activities in beautiful 
Southern Maryland.  Fully Accredited with the 
American Camp Association and certified by the 
State of MD, Camp St. Charles has been run by the 
Salvatorian Fathers and Brothers and Lay 
Salvatorians for over 57 years.   
For more information and directions see our website: 
www.campstcharles.com or call (301) 934-8700. 
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Mark Your Calendars 
 

• July 18 – Blessing OLMC Grotto – 12pm OLMC 

• July 20 - KofC Social Night – 6:30 pm OLMC 

• July 25 – Reception for Fr. Mike– 12 pm OLMC 

• July 26 – Blood Drive – 2-8 pm OLMC 

• July 26 – Finance Committee Mtg. – 7 pm SAS 

• Aug 1 – SAS Flea Market – 8 am SAS Pavilion 

• Aug 1 – Sr. Val’s Jubilee/Reception–9:30amSAS 

• Aug 2 – Eat at Rocky’s Day 

• Aug 2-6 – Summer Lunch Program Week 

• Aug 15 – SAS Flea Market – 8 am SAS Pavilion 

• Aug 17 – KofC Social Night – 6:30 pm OLMC 

• Sept 5 – SAS Flea Market – 8 am SAS Pavilion 

• Sept 6 – Labor Day Festival – 12 pm OLMC 

• Sept 7 – Bring Your Own Craft – 1 pm SAUH 

• Sept 12 – Baptismal Prep – 1 pm SAS 

• Sept 21 – KofC Social Night – 6:30 pm OLMC 

• Sept 22 – Confirm. Orientation – 7 pm OLMC 

• Sept 28 – Pastoral Council Mtg. – 7 pm OLMC 

• Nov 13 – Cash Bash – 3-8 pm OLMC 
 

 

Catholic Review 
 

If you would like to renew your current 
subscription or subscribe to the Catholic 
Review, please fill out this form and return it 
in the collection basket.   

The cost for the yearly subscription if 
ordered through the Parishes is $28.00.  
Please make checks payable to the Parish 
where you are registered. 
 
____ Renewal ____ New Subscription 
 
Name:  _____________________________ 
 
Address:  __________________________ 
 
Phone:  ____________________________ 
 

Amount enclosed:  __________________ 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

 

Weekend of July 10 & 11, 2010 

 
Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 

Attendance 178 
Envelopes (66) 1,554.00 
Loose 582.00 
Total 2,136.00 
Poor Box 60.00 
Missionary Coop. Plan 340.00 
Buildings & Grounds for June 1,063.00 
 

St. Anthony Shrine 
Attendance 375 
Envelopes (55) 1,558.00 
Loose 570.48 
Total 2,128.48 
Poor Box 87.94 
Missionary Coop. Plan 334.00 
Buildings & Grounds for June 1,414.50 
 



 
 

 
As Catholic Christians we hold hospitality as a high 
value.  Hospitality is one of the charisms of the 
Benedictine order.  Today’s Gospel shows us two 
different kinds of hospitality.  Martha was busy 
preparing the meal and making sure that everything 
was ready for the visitor.  Mary sat and listened to the 
visitor and made him feel welcomed and 
comfortable.  Both types of hospitality are important.  
Jesus says that Mary chose the better part.  I think 
that all types of hospitality are valuable but we 
mustn’t neglect our relationships for the sake of 
things.  Objects, environment, food all make the 
atmosphere pleasant to those who are visiting.  
Personal interaction is the foundation of the 
relationship.  Take time this week to notice how you 
treat the people you are in relationship with and if 
you value things over people. 
 
Thanks to all who participated in the Bright Envelope 
campaign to help offset the costs of the roof on the 
parish house at Our Lady of Mount Carmel.  We 
raised $3982 which is a little less than half the total 
cost.  There are still some envelopes that have not 
been returned.  If you took an envelope and have not 
had a chance to return it, you can place the envelope 
with your contribution in the collection next time you 
are at Mass.  If you want to make a contribution and 
don’t have an envelope, place your contribution in 
any envelope and mark it Bright Envelope campaign 
then send it to the parish office either by mail or in 
the collection.  Thanks again for your generosity. 
 
Throughout the year we have various activities that 
require parishioners to make contributions of time, 
food, and other items.  These contributions are purely 
voluntary.  If everyone contributed each of us would 
only have to donate maybe twice a year.  But we all 
know that not everyone can or will participate.  We 
thank all who donate various items throughout the 
year for our events.  However if you can’t contribute, 
please don’t feel as if you have to each and every 
time.  We appreciate all your contributions to the 
parishes. 
 
May God continue to bless us all.   
 

* * * * * * 

 
 

 
 

Feast of Our Lady of Mount Feast of Our Lady of Mount Feast of Our Lady of Mount Feast of Our Lady of Mount 
Carmel CelebrationCarmel CelebrationCarmel CelebrationCarmel Celebration    
Please join us for a special celebration 
on Sunday, July 18, immediately 
following the 11:00 am Mass.  Due to 
a very generous donation, we have 
been able to replace the statue in the 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel cemetery grotto and do some 
landscaping.  We will have a special blessing of the 
grotto followed by a reception in the parish hall 
sponsored by our Knights of Columbus Council. 

 
Thank you Fr. Mike! 
Fr. Mike Kuhn who has been helping us for the 
past year will be leaving the area at the end of 
July.  As a celebration of his ministry with us 
there will be a reception on Sunday, July 25 
following the 11:00 am Mass at Our Lady of Mount Carmel.   
Please join us as we wish Fr. Mike well in his new endeavors. 

 
 

Congratulations, Sr. Val 
Sr. Valenta Rusin, our parishes’ 
DRE, is celebrating 50 years as a 
Franciscan Sister of St. Joseph.  On 

Sunday, August 1 at the 9:30 am Mass at St. 
Anthony Shrine we will have a special 
blessing of Sr. Val followed by a reception in 
the parish hall.  We are blessed to have Sr. 
Val as part of the ministries of our parishes. 

 
Mass Times when Traveling 

You may call 1-800-627-7846 or 1-800-523-9480 for 
the location and schedule of Masses in churches 
throughout the USA.   You need to know the ZIP for 
the area in which you want to attend Mass.  You may 
also visit website: 
 

WWW.MASSINTRANSIT.COM or 
WWW.MASSTIMES.ORG 

 

The 1-800-Mass Times Trust if funded from the 
Perpetual Help Foundations, and is a service 
available without charges. 
 
 
 

From Barbara . . . 


